
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Preschool Graduation will be on Friday May 27th 
 
VPK isn’t officially over until June 15th, we are having 
Graduation early to accommodate those who will not be 
able to attend in June. 
 
Watch for more information. 
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 Theme: Spring is in the Air!  Letters: Jj + Aa 

      Number: 10 

      Shape: Rhombus 

      Color: Purple   

     

 
APRIL 

   
1st: April Fool’s Day! 

   
15th: Good Friday – Closed                   

 
17th:   Happy Easter!  
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PRESCHOOL GRADUATION 

      
Parent Reminders 

 
Parents be sure to park at drop off and pick up. 

Unless there is inclement weather in which case you can park under 
the awning. We do ask there is no double parking under the awning. 

 
Parents be sure to check your child’s folder daily ( located in front 

entry). 
 

 
 
 



 

 

              Birthdays!! 
                                                                                         
 
                                                                     

    
 
 
 
 
 

N1 
Welcome Parents and Babies! At drop off times 

I love to acknowledge the babies and parents 

by saying their names and saying good morn-

ing to them. The parents and I talk about their 

babies night, whether they’ve slept well or any 

new information I need to know. We also dis-

cuss their child’s mood at home, before arriving 

at school. Welcome to spring! 

 

  -Ms. Devi + Ms. Amber 

 

                                                 1A/1B 

Spring is in the air, the flowers are blooming and so 

are our 1 year olds! Lots of our friends in the infant 

room are turning 1 this month so let’s be sure to give 

Legend, Olivia, Felicity, and their parents a warm wel-

come to 1A/1B! As most of you know we have com-

bined our separate classrooms into 1 and we have lots 

of exciting activities planned this month 

for our big bunch. As always please be 

sure to take Daily Sheets home! Happy 

Spring! 

 -Ms. ChiChi + Ms. Caitlin 

  

Happy 1st! 
Legend Knight 4/9 
Olivia Kilby 4/17 

Felicity Wilson 4/26 

Staff 
 

Jukorra Johnson– 4/7 

Happy 3rd! 
James Grimes 4/3 

Jamari Skeete 4/11 
Jaynaliz Toribio 4/11 

 
Happy 5th! 

 
Carter Huff 4/13 

Happy 4th! 
Valentina Rodriguez 4/9 



 

 

4B 
   
I can’t wait for all the fun activi-

ties planned this month. In honor 

of spring we’d love to have a but-

terfly center in our classroom to 

observe the life cycle of a cater-

pillar into a butterfly. Your little 

ones are making leaps and strides 

in their interactions in class, so 

many have come out of their shell 

to participate in class! I’m so 

proud of my future VPK kids, 

they are right on track! 

 

-Ms. TIna 

2A 

 Hello Parents! As we are entering 

spring and getting back to warm weather we 

are going to have more outside activities, so 

please make sure to have them in appropri-

ate shoes. National unicorn day is on April 

9th so be sure to dress the little ones in any-

thing Unicorn, glitter, or sparkly! We will be 

taking lots of pictures this day! 

   -Ms. JJ 

 
   3A 

  Hey Parents! I’ve loved getting to 

know your little ones over the last month and 

I’ve already seen so many positive changes! We 

have many birthdays this month so be sure to 

wish James, Jamari, and Jaynaliz a Happy 3rd 

Birthday! I will also be passing out Parent/Child 

surveys to get to know the kids and their fami-

lies better. Thank you all for the warm welcome 

back to Wellington! 

-Ms. Tammy 

4C 

Hello Parents! Graduation is right around the corner so be sure to 

save the dates! I’ve enjoyed this years VPK class so much. Between 

the relationship I’ve developed with the kids and you, the parents, I 

don’t want it to end! They are all ready for Kindergarten and we 

are going to miss them so much! Be sure to watch for more infor-

mation on graduation. 

 

-Ms. Hina 


